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Entitlement Offer – Reminder of Closing Date 

 
Norwest Minerals Limited (“Norwest” or “the Company”) (Australia ASX: NWM) reminds 

Shareholders that the closure date of its current Entitlement Offer is Monday 19 May 2025 at 

5.00 pm Perth time, and payment should be made by that date to participate in the Offer.  

There is no need to complete a form. 

 

The Offer is for one New Share for every Share held plus one free New Option for every New 

Share subscribed for.  NWM will apply to list the New Options.  Further details are set out in 

the Prospectus lodged on 30 April 2025. 

 

Shareholders who have not yet received any documentation are strongly encouraged to 

register for online access at https://portal.automic.com.au/investor/home.   Alternatively you 

can contact Automic on 1300 288 664 (within Australia) or +61 2 9698 5414 (outside Australia) 

between 8:30am and 7:00pm (AEST), Monday to Friday or email 

corporate.actions@automicgroup.com.au. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Oliver Carton 

Company secretary 

 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Board. 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Charles Schaus                                          

Chief Executive Officer                                              

E: info@norwestminerals.com.au      
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